Mr. Ralph S. Damon, Vice President and General Manager, American Airlines, Inc., LaGuardia Field, New York, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Damons

In reply to your letter of June 5, permit the writer to advise that reports of ownership of stock to the Civil Aeronautics Board in Washington were sent just a few days prior to the receipt of your letter and acknowledgment has been received from the Board; however, if someone in your office would be good enough to have these forms sent to us at the proper time, the matter shall be taken care of accordingly as we here have no way of acquiring these forms.

Yours very truly,

Secy. to A. C. Carter.